
VEVAY TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 

Special Meeting  

Tuesday, April 21, 2015 

Vevay Township Hall – 6:00 p.m. 

 

MINUTES 

 

Members present:  Jack Cady, Roger Cargill, John Lazet, Pattie McNeilly, Ilene Thayer, and 

Bruce Walker. 

 

Member absent:  Coe Emens III. 

 

Other Persons present:  Supervisor Ramey, and Consultant Mark Eidelson. 

 

I. Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order at 6:03 p.m. by Chair Thayer. 

 

II. Pledge of Allegiance 
 

The audience joined the Commission in reciting the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

III.   Set/Amend Agenda 

 

The agenda was accepted as presented 

 

IV. Brief Public Comment 

 

Supervisor Ramey – introduced Wayne Uzzle who will be replacing Commissioner Emens on 

the Commission after his term ends in May. 

 

V.  Pending Business 

 

A. Draft Master Plan Survey – Review and Finalize 

 

Mr. Eidelson - had previously distributed the revised draft survey that incorporates all of the 

proposed changes discussed by the Commission during its April 8 regular meeting.  During the 

Board discussion this month there was a question raised about the limited space for comments.   

 

COMMISSION – There were no recommended changes to any of the opening paragraphs.   

After discussion Mr.  Eidelson was asked to amend the survey as appropriate to reflect the intent 

of the following changes: 

 On question #17, at the end of the first line delete “how other people view”. 

 Eliminate question #24 in its entirety. 

 Change question #25 (now #24) to increase space for comments along the lines of       

“24) Comments, Suggestions, or Concerns?  Please print neatly below”. 

 In the box explaining how to return the survey, first line, bold the word “tape” that is 

already underlined. 
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Mr. Eidelson – will re-work the survey and expects to have the survey to the printer on April 22, 

which should be delivered to the Township by Wednesday, April 29.  Clerk Kean is prepared to 

work on the surveys so as to have most or all of them in the mail by that Friday (May 1), or 

Saturday if needed.   

 

Mr. Eidelson – does not envision having a discussion on the Master Plan during the May regular 

meeting, but rather during the June regular meeting.     

 

VI. Any Other Business 

 

No other business was discussed. 

 

VII. Additional Public Comment 

 

Greg Shaw – this Saturday from 10:00 am to 1:00 pm is the Rayner Park clean-up, and all 

volunteers are welcome; don’t forget your gloves and rakes. 

 

VIII.   Adjournment 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:56 p.m. 

 

 

_____________________________ 

John Lazet, Secretary 

 

 


